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 Dear Parents, 
 
What a hot week it has been! 
The forecast for next week is for the temperatures to be just as high as this weeks so please do ensure your child is sent in with a drink, 
sun hat and is wearing sun cream. 
 
Across the school the children have been busy with their learning this week: 
Fir Tree class have been learning  about money and writing diaries. 
In Forge class the children have been busy painting and designing. 
Hurstwood class have been working in groups to create posters about the rainforest. They have lots of knowledge about the topic! 
In Kemsley class the children have been busy honing their orienteering skills, and using maps to find their ways to hidden objects. 
Oakwood class have been busy making and painting their Dragon’s Eggs! 
 
The school will be a very busy place for the coming three weeks; with trips, transition days, our new Reception children visiting us, thank 
you tea party and sports week! 
The children will all need to have their PE kits in school for the week beginning 9th July as they will all be participating in a variety of 
sporting events within school. 
 
All classes will be learning about relationships this term, this includes naming body parts for Forge children and understanding healthy 
loving relationships for our junior children. If you would like to know more regarding the content of our relationships education, please 
contact the class teacher who will be able to provide you with more information. 
 
Thank you to the parents who attended ‘the changes to Key Stage 2 meeting’ on Wednesday 27th June and for embracing the changes 
we are to be implementing in September. For those who were unable to attend the powerpoint is on the parent section of the school 
website, which will explain the rationale behind the changes and explain the changes in more detail. A list of which class the children will 
be in for September will be sent out with their end of year report which we aim to send out on 12th July. 
 
We will be having a whole day of transition when our children will experience where they will be in September, which will also allow us 
to explain the changes to the children and for us to ensure the children are within friendship groups for the afternoon learning. 
 
Our school website has photographs of the different events that have taken place over the past few weeks—don’t forget to have a 
look—the gallery is also available on the Bredhurst app. 
 
Do keep an eye on the dates as we do have a very busy three weeks ahead of us! 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox     
 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Luke Wallace 

Forge  Louis Fiolka 

Hurstwood Millie Kempson 

Kemsley Lili-Ann Sullivan 

Oakwood      

 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree Jeremy Duduyemi 

Forge  Darcy Petitt 

Hurstwood Heidi Cox 

Kemsley Isabella Springer  

Oakwood    

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree James Tupper 

Forge  Robyn Singleton 

Hurstwood Harvey- Blue Ramsden 

Kemsley Henry Ridden  

Oakwood  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 
 

Monday 2nd  Primary Infant Competition @ Greenfields 

Monday 2nd   FOBS Coffee afternoon for new Year R @ 2 p.m. 

Wednesday 4th  Taster Day New Yr R 

Thursday 5th   Fir Tree AOW  at 3.00p.m. 

Thursday 5th   Transition Day (All classes) 

Thursday 5th   Taster Day New Yr R 

Friday 6th   Yr6 Bikeability 

Monday 9th   ‘Thank You’ Tea Party 

Mon 9th—Thur 12th Sports Week 

Tuesday 10th  Netball/Football Tournament 

Wednesday 11th  Yr 6 trip to ‘Creams’ 

Thursday 12th  Oakwood AOW 

Friday 13th   KS1 trip to Rare Breeeds 

Friday 13th   KS2 trip to Southend 

Monday 16th  Music Morning 9.10a.m. 

Monday 16th  Governor’s Day 

Tuesday 17th  Yr 6 Sister Act at Invicta 

Wednesday 18th  Forge Trip to Whitstable 

Wednesday 18th  Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Thursday 19th  Yr6 Pool Party 

Friday 20th   Leaver’s Service 11.00a.m. 

Friday 20th July Last Day of Term 

 

—————————————————————————————-- 

Did you know you can pay for trips, dinners and breakfast club by 

BACS. 

Details are:-  

Sort Code 60 60 08 

A/C No. 83297758 

 

Transition day for all children Thursday 5th July. 
Children will spend the day in their new class 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Book Sale coming soon…….details to follow 


